
Olivia R Gagne 
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March 2, 2021 

Neonatal intensive Care Unit:  

 

Dear NICU Care team, 

It’s a pleasure to be applying for the Registered Nurse NICU Position at __________.  I’m a 

hardworking, positive, dedicated, empathetic, passionate Nursing Student looking to continue to grow and 

learn after I graduate in May 2021.  Since beginning my journey of becoming a nurse, it truly has been 

my dream to work on the Neonatal Intensive Care Unit! I’d be honored to have the opportunity to work in 

the NICU. Combining my love for kids and passion for intensive care would be a dream come true, and I 

would love to join your care team! 

While studying at the University of New England, I’ve had the opportunity to work in the Neuro ICU, 

Cardiac Units, and more.  In the Neuro ICU, I quickly fell in love with intensive care.  I acquired 

proficient critical thinking skills while staying calm during stressful times.  My exposure to cardiac units 

allowed me to build strong cardiac monitoring skills and acting during immediate situations. Lastly, my 

Labor and Delivery Clinical instructor allowed me to spend 10 hour in the NICU which reassured me that 

this is my passion. I helped identify low APGAR scores in labor and delivery, perform neonatal 

assessments, blood glucose monitoring, and cared for high intensity premature infants in the level 3 NICU 

at Maine Medical Center!  Working with babies is my calling, and I believe I can make a positive impact 

on this unit.  I recognize and understand the baby is not my only patient, while also helping the parents 

and caregivers during a difficult time.  I’ve researched and I’m aware that these babies are beyond sick, 

while many are going through withdrawals. Personally, to be able learn how to care and save them is what 

I want to do with my career, and I would be honored to have the chance to advance my career as a NICU 

nurse.  If given the opportunity, I’m also a dedicated New Hampshire Native, looking to grow as a loyal 

Registered Nurse and stay in New Hampshire where I’m surrounded by my family and friends.  

I sincerely believe my experience in the Neuro ICU and Cardiac units, as well as love for babies and kids 

and intensive care makes me well fit for the job.  As I work to become a RN, I have gained extraordinary 

RN skills and flexibility to change.  I’m elated to continue to learn, and I’m willing to do so given the 

chance. Starting in the NICU would be a dream come true.  It would help me grow into an even better RN 

while staying in my home state where I grew up. I believe my ability to prioritize, communicate, critically 

think, and act promptly during stressful times with a calm voice would be beneficial to this unit. My 

optimistic outlook on life can positively impact this unit and I would love to continue to learn and grow. 

I’d be beyond grateful to talk more about this position and my experiences during a personal interview. 

Thank you so much for your time and consideration. I look forward to hearing from you!  

Sincerely,  

Olivia R Gagne, 

603) 486-7423 

 


